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           Freiburg, July 1, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
The Chair of Economic Theory, especially Macroeconomics at the Institute of Economics at the 
University of Freiburg is looking to fill a part-time position (50%) of a  
 

Research Assistant 

 
Salary and benefits are according to the TV-L E13 public service pay grade. The position is available 
from October 1, 2022, for an initial period of one year, after which an extension is possible. The 
position may then be upgraded to 75% TV-L E13.  

 
We are looking for a candidate holding or pursuing a Ph.D. in economics who  

• has a strong interest in macroeconomic models and policy issues  

• holds (or will shortly complete) an excellent degree (M.Sc.) in economics or related fields 

• has very good skills in written and spoken English  

• has the ability to work in a team and on research projects independently and diligently.   
 

Your general responsibility will be to support our teaching and research in the field of theoretical 
macroeconomics. Our current research projects include   

• model-based studies of macroeconomic issues using dynamic general equilibrium theory 

• theoretical analysis and numerical simulation of economic policy  

• large scale macroeconomic models of climate change and optimal climate policy 

• studies of monetary policy, financial markets, and the emergence of asset bubbles. 
  

Further information can be found on our website: www.macro.uni-freiburg.de 
 
Please submit your application including the usual documents (CV, certificates) by email no later than 
 

July 31, 2022 
 
to Prof. Dr. Marten Hillebrand (marten.hillebrand@vwl.uni-freiburg.de).  
 
The University of Freiburg is an equal opportunity employer and is committed to increasing the share 
of female employees in fields where they are currently underrepresented. For this reason, qualified 
female candidates are strongly encouraged to apply for the position.  
In case you have any further questions, please reach out to Markus Epp, M.Sc. (markus.epp@vwl.uni-
freiburg.de) or Marius Jäger, M.Sc. (marius.jaeger@vwl.uni-freiburg.de).  
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